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Bicycle Safety 

While we actively encourage children to ride bikes to school, we would 

like to remind parents to ensure that your child is safe on the journey 

to and from school.  Some top tips to share with your child are:- 

If you're cycling on paths shared by walkers, wheelchair users and 

horse riders: 

 don't go too fast - it can intimidate others; 

 use your bell to let others know you are approaching, but don't 

assume they can hear or see you; 

 give way to others and always be prepared to slow 

down and stop if necessary; 

 keep left or on your side of any dividing line; 

 be careful at junctions, bends or entrances. 

Further advice can be found at Cycling safety for children | Sustrans 

 

Parent Code of Conduct 

Please find attached a reminder about our Parent Code of Conduct.  

Full details can be found on the website. 

 

Collection at the end of day 

A reminder that collection from clubs or end of day needs to be 

prompt; unfortunately we are unable to supervise children after end 

of activities. 

 

National Roast Dinner Day 

This year marks the 25th Anniversary of National 

Schools Meals Week 12th – 16th November and we will 

be supporting National Roast Dinner Day on the 14th 

November.  There is a slight change to the menu and 

we are excited to be stepping back in time with pink custard for 

pudding! Please click here to view the menu (note: jacket potato 

option will still be available). 

 

Pumpkin Recycling 

We are very proud that Molly in Oak Class was a 

winner in the Andigestion colouring competition with 

her lovely jolly multi-coloured pumpkins! Molly has 

received a book voucher and the school have been 

given a £25 book voucher.  Well done Molly!  Thank 

you to everybody that took part.  The recycle bin is still in the car 

park for any pumpkins still to be recycled. 

 

Thank You 

We received a lovely thank you card this week from 4th Calton Rings 

Rainbows – thank you! 

 

Aspire Day 

Today we have commemorated 100 years since the end of WWI by 

holding one of our Aspire Days, the focus today was remembrance 

and children completed four different activities.  We have created 

lots of beautiful silhouette artwork; fashioned some incredible wire 

poppies, performed some moving poetry and developed our team work 

during boot camp. We had a great day! 

 

Upcoming Dates for the Diary 

Oak Class – We the Curious   14th November 

Children in Need:     16th November 

Willow Class – Wilson Art Museum  21st November 

Head teacher Coffee Morning  23rd November 

Reception/Year 6 Screening   27th November 

Flu Immunisations    29th November 

Christmas Lunch    18th December 

Nativity & Community Carols   18th December 

 

 

This Week’s ASPIRE Award Winners: 

ASPIRE Point Totals: 

Bluebell Buttercup 

305 259 

Rose Thistle 

329 306 

Whole School Total 

1199 

 

https://www.sustrans.org.uk/what-you-can-do/children-and-families/cycling-kids/cycling-safety-children
https://andoversford.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/227012

